
Weekly Newsletter 

 Monday 9th September 2019 

Welcome Back to the new school year.  

We welcome our new P1 class to Ballyhackett. They are: 

Max Johnston 

Ella Montgomery 

Finn Orr 

Presley Patton  

We also welcome two new pupils: 

Sophie Henderson & Farrah O’Malley.  

We hope that they all will be very happy in Ballyhackett. 

 The PFTA is holding its Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 24th September 2019. The Meeting will 

be held in the school. New members are welcome. Please come along and join the great group who 

work tirelessly to raise funds to help your children. This is so important at this time when schools 

face such Financial pressures.   

AS we go through the Transformation process we need your help. We would like you to help us raise 

the profile of our school. Please help us to spread word of the process within our Community. Could 

you help us distribute Expression of Interest forms to parents of preschool age children? Hard copies 

are available from the office or can be downloaded from the school website. 

Everyone in Ballyhackett wishes Hannah good wishes as she moves to England to train as a teacher. 

Hannah worked in Ballyhackett for two years and was a wonderful help to all the boys and girls. WE 

know that she will make a wonderful teacher! 

Date Event Year Group Time 
 

Monday 9th  Piano Lessons restart 

 Read2Dogs Programme restarts 

 Swimming Lessons restart 

Whole school 
KS2 

P4&7 

Morning 
Afternoon 
Afternoon 

 
Tuesday 10th 

 

 Spanish Club Whole School Afternoon 
 

Wednesday 11th    

Thursday 12th  Mr Glasgow –Traditional Music 
Club 

 P1 Parent Information Evening 

P4-7  
 

7pm 

Friday 13th      


